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29th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are excited to announce that on Wednesday, 14th May, the Purple Pig Company will be 
visiting our school. They will be bringing a variety of large farm animals for the children to 
interact with. This hands-on experience ties directly into our current topic and will provide an 
engaging and enriching opportunity to support the children’s learning. 

To help make this visit possible, we kindly request a voluntary contribution of £4 per child to 
cover the associated costs. While contributions are voluntary, please note that the school may 
need to cancel the visit if the total contributions received do not sufficiently cover the costs. 

We kindly ask that payments be made via ParentMail by Wednesday, 26th March 2025. 

We thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Brooke Primary Academy 
 
 
 
 
 


